
 

 
Weekly Update 5-24-19 

  

There’s Still Time to Help with Commencement 

Tomorrow is the big day and we are still looking for employees to assist. There are a number of opportunities 
to participate and help make this event a memorable one for our graduates and their families.  To assist with 
this special event, please click the commencement job assignment link  and email Michiko "Misha" 
Kealoha with your top three assignment choices. Staff will have the option to choose exchange time or 
compensation for the hours worked at Commencement. Please inform your supervisor on your 
choice. Cañada’s 51stCommencement Ceremony will be held on Saturday, May 25 at 10 a.m. Due to on 
campus construction, this year’s Commencement Ceremony will be taking place in the Gym at College of San 
Mateo. I hope you will be a part of the Cañada Commencement team and appreciate your consideration. 

 

  

  

 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1_Ix1bndC2Z-SbeIC937xDt8il8sNza1mIf6mihkTgD4/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:kealoham@smccd.edu
mailto:kealoham@smccd.edu


 Participatory Governance Survey Closes Today!  

Is Our Participatory Governance Process Working?  We need your help answering this question!  Please take 
2-3 minutes to respond to the PBC’s participatory governance survey.  

 

This survey  is critical to our understanding what we might need to improve to ensure every stakeholder on 
our campus feels connected to college planning, budgeting and decision-making.  Thank you for responding 
no later than May 24.  

  

  

Assistance Needed for President’s Luncheon Planning Committee 

Planning has begun for the 2nd Annual President’s Luncheon, which will be held on October 22, 2019 at the 
Hiller Aviation Museum. The College seeks campus community members to join its Planning Committee. For 
questions or to join the committee, please contact Megan Rodriguez Antone. 

  

Fashion Department Hosts Annual Contest 

Our Fashion Design & Merchandising Department hosted its annual garment contest.  The 31 garment 
entries were better than ever and we were amazed at the skills demonstrated for designing, pattern making 
and construction among our students.  Students who chose to participate selected a package of fabric without 
knowing what they are getting and then make a garment out of it to fit on a department dress form.  The 
theme for this year was the 1950’s and 1960’s fashions. Congratulations to student winners: 1st place – Billie 
Lash, 2nd place – Johanna Jay, 3rd place – Linda Imlay  and 4th place – Chelsie Gho. In addition, the 
Department awarded 13 students each with $1,000 scholarships.  

https://surveys.smccd.edu/TakeSurvey.aspx?s=zz36k
mailto:rodriguezm@smccd.edu
https://surveys.smccd.edu/TakeSurveyPage.aspx?s=60ed3a2e466c48478700f2102298d28f&tsid=01c0513f449e423287c07101f15f7445&c=en-US


  

   

Walk with Cañada College in the Redwood City Fourth of July Parade 

Cañada is continuing its tradition of participating in the Redwood City Fourth of July Parade and students, 
staff, faculty, administrators and family members are invited to celebrate with us. The parade takes place the 
morning of Thursday, July 4. Please sign up by Monday July 1 
athttps://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4EADAC2CAAFC1-4thofjuly5. For questions, please contact 
Michiko Misha Kealoha, Student Life and Leadership Manager, at kealoham@smccd.edu. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4EADAC2CAAFC1-4thofjuly5
mailto:kealoham@smccd.edu


 

 

 

   

This is the last weekly update for the academic year.  Have a great summer!!! 

  

Sincerely, 

Jamillah Moore, Ed.D. 

President 

  

 


